
 

 

HPV Reporting Changes:  

Updated Effective Date Now January 8th, 2025  

 

Date: January 6th, 2025 

Effective Date: January 8th, 2025 
 
Beginning January 8th, 2025, HPV results associated with PAP testing (co-testing and reflexed) will also be reported 
separately. The combined Cytology PAP-HPV reports currently being distributed will continue and will include the 
HPV result within the PAP report. For those ordering PAP-HPV through UR Medicine’s Epic system, eRecord, you 
will not receive an additional In-Basket message but you will be able to access results separately through the result 
review fields within the Epic system. For clients who receive hardcopy reports or electronically through the RRHIO, 
there will now be an additional HPV-only report when ordered in conjunction with PAP testing. These changes are 
being made to comply with new requirements for the monitoring of HPV testing. 
 
The method for reporting HPV-only test requests (without Cytology) will not change.  
 
For questions or additional information, please contact Nathan Loria at any of the methods listed below. 
 
From: Nathan Loria 
Director of Operations 
UR Medicine Labs 
Office: (585) 275-5904   
Email: Nathan_Loria@URMC.Rochester.edu 
 
Richard Burack, MD, PhD 
Vice Chair of Clinical Operations, UR Medicine Labs at Strong Memorial Hospital  
Phone: (585) 273-1885  
E-mail: Richard_Burack@urmc.rochester.edu 
 
Mitchell Linder, MD 
Ambulatory Medical Director 
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology 
 
Merielle Stephens, MD 
Ambulatory Quality Director 
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology 
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